
Little Muheji Kindergarten and Primary school
P. O. BOX 26337, KAMPALA, Tel:  0414-660-396

Email: LIMSdesk@gmail.com
website: www.littlemuhejischool.org;

26th October, 2016
Dear Parent/Guardian,

RE: 2016 Primary Leaving Examinations and 2017 Admissions

Warmly greetings to from your management and Staff, as we come towards the end of the year, I am 
pleased to provide the following updates

1. 2016 Primary Leaving Examinations: The candidates will be sitting their end of Primary cycle 
examinations on Wednesday 2nd November and Thursday, 3rd November 2016 to be proceeded by the 
briefing on Tuesday 1st November 2016. Accordingly a short term has been grated go all pupils in 
Nursery up-to P.6  for the period 1st -4th November 2016. The pupils (Nursery- P6) will return to school 
on Monday 7th November, 2016.  Parents with outstanding school fees are requested to use this 
period and clear. 

2. New Entrants (2017 school Registration, interviews and admissions): I am pleased to inform you that 
registration for new pupils joining the baby class and interviews for Middle class to p.6 are confirmed 
for Saturday 29th October 2016 at school’s main campus any time between 8:30am- 12:30PM. There 
is no admission for new entrants into Primary Seven. The key requirements for admission are a copy 
of birth certificate and immunization, a passport photo for the child, and each of the 
parents/Guardians, and last term academic report card where applicable.  

Yours sincerely,
………………………………

JOY MUBANGIZI (MRS), HEATEACHER
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